
 
 
 

 

 
6 August 2020 

 
Our Ref: AC:SC:18226 

  
 
 
Royal Commission into the  
Management of Police Informants 
PO Box 18028 
MELBOURNE VIC 3001 
 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Salvatore Agresta 
 
We refer to the above matter and the submissions provided by Counsel Assisting the Royal 
Commission into the Management of Police Informants (RCMPI) on 22 July 2020.  
 
We kindly advise that we endorse the matters raised by Counsel Assisting and do not wish to 
make any further submissions to the RCMPI at this time in respect of Mr Agresta.  
 
Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact our office.  
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
Condello Lawyers 

 
Anthony Condello Principal 
t: (03) 9670 3900 | e: acondello@condellolawyers.com.au 
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